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 Y6 have completed their Science
quizzes and are now on the topic
that covers ecosystems. This will

include working with different
graphs, different food chains and
the energy transfer in food chains

The students have completed the
assembling of their stage props and have

prepared for their newspaper report
role-play. This covered completing the
final scripts, constructing and building
props and finally rehearsing their lines.

 

LITERACY

SCIENCE

MATHEMATICS
The students learned how to simplify

calculations using three different
properties. These included the
commutative, associative and

distributive properties being used in
order to solve problems without using

a calculator.



In Y6, we have been continuing to work on
our front-crawl– we practised following the
lane lines on the pool tiles to help us swim

straight and glide far. We also practised
our breathing– how to hold our breath in
the water and calmly resurface. One of us

held their breath for 40 seconds! 

Swimming 
with Ms. Kira

Next week's swimming group: 

Year 6A: Shinobu, Kim Heng E,
Sebastien, Kimheng T, Dawin,

Tepy, Viseth and Hong Kim

Swimming Reminders: 

MAKE SURE TO BRING EXTRA  CLOTHES TO
CHANGE INTO AFTER SWIMMING. 

BRING YOUR CAPS, GOGGLES AND FLIP
FLOPS

BRING YOUR TOWELS. 

MAKE SURE TO BRING YOUR
   SWIMMING SUITS/ SHORTS AND 
   SWIMMING SHIRTS. 

Star Of The Month:
Congartulations to the following students on achieving

The Star Of The Month!

Hong Kim, Raneath and Lee Meng



The bell rings at 7:55 am.  Please arrive before this  time. 
Healthy foods help with children's growth and

development. Always pack healthy food for your child.
Students are reminded to complete the Mathematics

homework which involves simplifying calculations. 
English Programme - The students who are acting are

encouraged to practise their lines and the prop team is
encouraged to work on their designs.


